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Ms. Dawn Hueske, P.E.
Local Road Engineer
KDOT- Bureau of Local Projects
700 SW Harrison, 10th Fl.
Topeka, KS   66603


RE:	46 N-0648-01
	METCALF AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS, 159TH STREET TO 167TH STREET
CITY OF OVERLAND PARK (TH-1027)
 
I am enclosing the following documents in order to complete the final closeout of the subject project:

· Notice of Acceptance
· DBE Summary Report
· Construction Summary Document
· Final Acceptance of Federal-Aid Projects Constructed Under Exempt Oversight
· Final Breakdown of Construction Cost

Please call me at (913) 895-6001 if you have any questions regarding the attached paperwork.

Sincerely, 



TONY ROME, P.E.
SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER


Enclosures

Email:	Tony Hofmann, PMP – Director of Public Works
Lorraine Basalo, P.E. – City Engineer
Kyle Dieckmann, P.E. – Supervisory Civil Engineer
	  Kent Hall, Construction Inspector, Senior
Jeremy Bull – Accountant, Senior
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